Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice that it has received a Petition for Waiver or Variance, which was filed on July 7, 2006, by Craig Steven Fessler (Petitioner). Petitioner is seeking a waiver or variance of Rule 61G4-16.009, Florida Administrative Code, with regards to a limit of 325 days in which to pass all portions of the Construction License Exam. Comments on this petition should be filed with Construction Industry Licensing Board, Northwood Centre, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0750, within 14 days of publication of this Notice.

The Board will consider the Petition at its meeting, to be held on August 11, 2006, in Tampa, Florida.

For a copy of the Petition, contact: G. W. Harrell, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, at the above address.
